
Alan Moroney - MP10-0084 

  
I would like to question the figures quoted in the above submission about the number of residents in the 
Gwandalan and Summerland Point areas. The figure quoted by the research team  (approx 2900 residents) 
does not include the many holiday homes in the area. At peak holiday times, this figure doubles. Parking is 
then at a premium in our villages, and our only access road becomes a traffic nightmare. This fact alone 
should exclude this quiet area from being granted more housing. 
I do not support this proposed development. 
I have not made any contribution to any political party in the past two years. 
  
David Sayers 
77 Gamban Road 
Gwandalan NSW 2259 
0249 725 227. 
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